New Service C392

Following the withdrawal of Trustybus Service 392 on the 3rd
January 2017, Epping Forest Community Transport (EFCT) will be
providing a service on a commercial basis commencing 4th
January 2017.

The service will operate Monday to Fridays as per the timetable attached,
The service will operate between Tylers Cross and Rye Park via

Broxbourne.
EOS (Swallow Coaches) will be diverting their commercial service 86
(Waltham Cross to Harlow) via Lower Nazeing with effect from 2nd January

2017.

e The Fare will be £3.50 single or £5.00 return.
e Concessionary bus passes will be accepted after ogoohrs.
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